
From: Helen Bowler
To: Heckington Fen Solar
Date: 26 October 2023 18:46:09

 
Dear Sir / Madam,                       Written Representation EN010123
                                                        Ecotricity Solar panels at Heckington
 

I understand that I can make a written representation for the Inspector at the hearing on 21st

November 2023 in Lincoln. This is because I am  and cannot get to
Lincoln or use a computer. This e-mail is sent for me by my carer.
 
The representation I wish to make is regarding Cowbridge Road, Bicker. This road together with
other local roads around Bicker has been classified by Boston Borough Council as unsuitable for
construction traffic. This was previously advised in writing to the Planning Inspectorate.
 
Ecotricity has promised local residents in writing that they will not use Cowbridge Road for their
construction traffic when laying the cabling from the Heckington site of the solar panels to the
National Grid substation on Bicker Fen.
 
It is requested that the non use of Cowbridge Road (there is a highly suitable road off the A17 for
the traffic) is written in by the Planning Inspectorate as a planning condition, or the equivalent
wording used by the Planning Inspector,
 
It is confirmed that Cowbridge Road is totally unsuitable for construction traffic being very
narrow ,with no footpaths and is in a shocking state of disrepair and therefore dangerous.
 
Yours faithfully
Mr D J Bowler.
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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